Cantonment Public School & College, Saidpur Home Test-01/2020

Class: VI (E.V.)

Subject: Bangladesh & Global Studies

Full Marks: 30

Time: 30 minutes

c. The land between two sitesd. The land between two states

[N.B. – Answer all the questions. Each question carries 1 Mark.] 1. How many characteristics are there of a 12. What are the two major towns of Indus society? civilization? a. one b. two i. Harappa d. four ii. Mohenjo-Daro c. three iii. Bidisha Where is the famous Dhakai Saree woven? 2. Which one is correct? a. Islampur b. Jatrabari b) i & ii c) ii & iii d) i, ii & iii c. Demra d. Tatibazar 13. Comparatively..... people live in Siberia. 3. The society of today is the result of longa. More b. Less a. work b. industry c. Educated d. Illiterate c. gradual evolution d. literature 14. Which country of the world is known as the With the passage of time, changes of society 4. leading paddy producing country? can be divided into-. a. India b. Bangladesh a. four phases b. five phases c. China d. Indonesia d. seven phases c. six phases 15. Which is the world's largest mangrove forest? Who first started cultivation in the ancient 5. a. Siberia b. Sundarbans time? c. Preiri d. Tundra a. teenage b. old men 16. How many Hill Tract districts are there in c. women d. none of these Bangladesh? 6. The West Pakistan started discrimination on-. a. 5 b. 3 i. Mother tongue d. 4 c. 6 ii. Political rights 17. The countries surrounded by land are-. iii. Economy i. Nepal Which one is correct? ii. Bhutan b) i & ii c) ii & iii d) i, ii & iii iii. Myanmar 7. What is the another name of Pundranagar? Which one is correct? a. Uari-Bateshwar b. Mohasthangor b) i & ii c) ii & iii d) i, ii & iii c. MOnipuri d. Bhawal 18. Who discovered America? 8. The present villages of Uari-Bateshwar a. Captain Cook b. Columbus situated in which district? c. Vasco-da-Gama d. Gorge Baden b. Chittagong a. Dhaka 19. What is the reason of increasing population? d. Rangpur c. Narsingdi a. Migration b. Education 9. Mahasthangar was found in which town? c. Unemployment d. Birth rate b. Sylhet a. Bogra 20. What does 'mortality rate' mean? d. Rajshahi c. Rangamati a. End of life per thousand 10. What was the Egyptian script called? b. End of life per hundred a. Phyroglypic b. Thyroglypic c. End of life in a family c. Hieroglypic d. Mesopotamian d. End of life of a person 11. What does 'Mesopotamia' mean? 21. How many types of migration are there? a. The land between two country a. 2 b. 3 b. The land between two rivers c. 4 d. 5

22. Which one is the reason	n for high birth?		
i. Climate		27. Where is the Uari-Bateshwar Situated?	
ii. Early marriage		a. Comilla	b. Narsingdi
iii. Migration		c. Rajbari	d. Sitakunda
Which one is correct?		28. Who composed "Advutsagor"?	
) ii & iii d) i, ii & iii	a. Ballal sena	b. Bejoy sena
23. On which thing were the ancient people		c. Laxman sena	d. Bikrom sena
dependent? a. wealth c. others	b. confidence d. nature	29. Who did collect or "Saduktikarnamrita"?	• • •
		a. Shreedhor	b. Joydeb
24. Which animals collect food together?		c. Kabindra	d. Valleal
a. ants	b. tigers	30. The ancient peop	ple started living in society
c. birds	d. mosquitos	in quest of-	
25. On which was the first attack of Pakistani		i. food	
ruler?		ii. shelter	
a. human rights	b. political rights	iii. security	
c. mother language	d. power	Which one is con	rrect?
26. Where is lalmai situated?		a) i b) i & iii	c) ii & iii d) i, ii & iii
a. Comilla	b. Narsingdi		
c. Sylhet	d. Mymansingh		

Cantonment Public School & College, Saidpur Home Test-01/2020

Class: VI (EV)

Subject: Bangladesh & Global Studies

Time: 2 hours 30 minutes Full Marks: 70

[Answer any seven questions]

incre	Kajol and her family members were the inhabitants of Khulna. But at present all of them are liveranced in Dhaka. As a result, population of Khulna has decreased and population of Dhaka cased. But the total population of our country has not changed. Population of a country increases on people come from outside to that country.	has
a.	What are the dominant elements for change of population?	1
b.	What is meant by mortality rate?	2
c.	Explain the last sentence of the stem in the light of your text book.	3
d.	Write down the reasons behind migration in the light of your text book.	4
	Eminent businessman Kamrul lives in a modern flat in a posh area of Dhaka. He uses air coole e. His children listen to music with a loud volume which crates disturbances for their neighbors. In tement, he has got his own generator for electricity supply.	
a.	From when does man try to win the environment?	1
b.	How do the main ingredients of the environment effect upon man?	2
c.	Name the environmental problems created by belongings of Kamrul.	3
d.	What responsibility do you think you have, to get over these problems? Give your opinion in the light	ht
of th	e textbook.	4
3.	Family → Tribe → Community → Race → Q	
a.	What is called society?	1
b.	Explain the main causes of living together of the primitive people.	2
c.	Explain the relationship between men and Q indicated in diagram.	3
d.	"Family is the first stage for developing a society"Explain this statement.	4
	Hasan has gone to his grandfather's house. Going out, he saw that most of the houses of the village mud house. In every house, nice pottery, pitcher, jar, basket made4 of bamboo were used. Hame overwhelmed seeing the weavers weaving cloth in some of the houses.	
a.	What is the oldest specimen of the ancient Bengali language?	1
b.	Why is agriculture called the main power of economy of the ancient time?	2
c.	What has come out in the use of things mentioned the extract? -Describe.	3
d.	Has the occupation seen by Hasan cast any impact on the development of trade and commerce of the ancient Bengal? Give your opinion in support of your answer.	e 4
	Asad visited the museum yesterday. There he saw materials used during different civilization in ent Bengal. Metal ornaments, less costly stone, glass-made beads, printed silver coins, measurable, etc. of an urban civilization were nicely preserved there.	
a.	What are the names of the two major towns of Indus civilization?	1

Which civilization do the materials Asad saw belong to? How was it discovered?

Describe the archaeological things discovered form the site as indicated in the stem.

2

3

4

How was Pundranagar? Describe.

b.

c.

d.

gard	se civilizations mainly thrived in Asia and Africa. James was amazed seeing the pyramids, han len of Babylon, Great Wall of China, etc. James's father told James that, the Greek and Rollizations were remarkable among European civilizations.			
a.	What were the Egyptian kings called?	1		
b.	Why was the Great Wall of China built?	2		
C.	By which civilization was the hanging garden of Babylon built? Describe the contributions of this ization.	3		
d.	Do you agree with James's father? Give reasons in favour of your answer.	4		
time	Musfiq comes from Bogra district. Relics of our ancient urban civilization have been found on the le river Karatoa of this district. The civilization was well-protected with fort-wall and trench. In and production, pundranagar, the capital of Pundra Burdwan, was built up in this district. Musfiq occasionally the for a walk.	cient		
a.	Who built up a vast empire by conquering different countries	1		
b.	What is Greek civilization? Explain.	2		
c. d.	Which ancient urban civilization his been indicated in the extract? Explain. That urban civilization cannot be called prosperous- Do you support this statement? Give you opini	3 on.4		
	Sobuj is a student of class six and his elder brother is a student of History of the University of Dre Sobuj expressed his opinion to know all about the history of Mount Everest from his elder brother showed his kin interest to know about the background of Asia.			
a.	Who ascended the highest peak of Mount Everest first?	1		
b.	Describe the importance of the continent of Asia.	2		
c.	Write about population and inhabitants of Asia.	3		
d.	Explain that, most of the religions of the world were evolved in Asia.	4		
9. of th	Rajib mentioned some facts about a continent. According to her facts, this continent occupies one landmass of the globe. This continent is not only large in area but also have the largest population.			
a.	What is a continent?	1		
b.	Where is the location of Bangladesh in the world map?	2		
c.	Give an account of the continent in accordance with the facts, presented by Rajib.	3		
d.	Discuss the total land area and location of the continent.	4		
Bang	The teacher is discussing the population of Bangladesh in the classroom. In terms of popula gladesh is in the eight position in the world. The teacher further says that the birth rate is high in the attries while it is low in the rich countries.			
a.	How many people live per square kilometer in Bangladesh?	1		
b.	What do you understand by demography?	2		
c.	How does education affect birth rate? Explain.	3		
d.	What is the impact of birth rate discrepancy as mentioned by the teacher in the stem? Describe.	4		
11.	The basic disparity is in the two part of Pakistan:			
	1. The Three defense headquarters 1. No headquarter was in East Pakistan.			
	were in West Pakistan.			
	2. 95% soldiers were form Pakistan. 2. Only 5% soldiers were from East Pakistan.			
	3. The lion's share of the defense 3. A very scanty amount was spent in East			
	budget was spent in West Pakistan. Pakistan defense.	1		
a. h	What was the basic demand of East Pakistan against this disparity?	1		
b. c.	How West Pakistani's were influencing against the culture of Bangladesh people. 2 Prepare an information list of economic disparity between West Pakistan & East Pakistan. 3			
d.	The above disparity is responsible behind the birth of Independent Bangladesh? Justify your opinion. 4			
-	1 J 1	-		

James was watching a report on television. The report was on some ancient civilizations of the world.

6.